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Hello, parents/students, 

It seems that the autumn has returned. New Life Korean School has completed half of 
the autumn semester. We extend our gratitude to all the parents and students who have 
shown us great interest and support during this time. 

1. Parental Cooperation: 

As you may know, our school starts at 5:30 PM. While we understand it may not be 
easy to drop off your children after work, we kindly request that you bring them to the 
school by 5:25 PM to promote a conducive learning environment for all students. 

Please ensure your child has a light snack before coming to school and verify if they 
have completed their homework so they can adapt well to the lessons prepared by our 
teachers. 

With cold and COVID-19 still prevalent, if any student or family member exhibits 
symptoms of COVID-19 or any other contagious respiratory illness, please allow them 
to rest at home. If a student's coughing or runny nose disrupts the class, we will 
provide a separate classroom where parents can pick them up, ensuring a healthy 
school environment. 

2. Korean Traditional Culture Experience: 

As advertised through your class teachers, the Korean Traditional Culture Experience 
will take place this Saturday, September 30th, at 10 AM at New Gate (or Saemoon) 
Church (3350 S Winston St, Aurora, CO 80013). Students from various Korean 
Schools in Colorado will gather for an enjoyable time experiencing Korean culture, 
games, and more. Therefore, there will be no classes tomorrow, Friday, September 
29th. 

On the day of the event, please drop off your children by 9:55 AM and pick them up at 
1 PM. The participation fee for the event is $10 per student, and we kindly request that 
you bring cash. We have already provided event-related forms to students, but if you 
haven't received one, we will have them available on-site for completion. 

3. Parent Volunteers for Meals: 

We extend our thanks to all those who have participated in meal services thus far. We 
request continued cooperation for the remaining semester. On your assigned meal duty 
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day, please come to the school by around 5 PM to meet with the kitchen volunteers. 
Even if you haven't signed up, we welcome anyone willing to help. 

4. Upcoming Schedule: 

 September 30th: Korean History and Culture Experience (No class on 
September 29th) 

 October 6th/13th: Special activities related to Hangul Day (songs, calligraphy, 
etc.) 

 October 20th: Fall Break 
 November 3rd/10th: Special activities related to Korean history and culture 
 November 24th: Thanksgiving Break 
 December 1st: Last day of school 

5. Additional Inquiries and Information: 

If you have any questions regarding the school's operation, please feel free to contact 
us via email at conlmcks@gmail.com. Our website address is 
https://newlifekoreanschool.org.  

Korea is currently celebrating Chuseok, known as the nation's biggest holiday. 
Although we are far away, the entire staff and teachers of New Life Korean School 
joins in prayer for a wonderful Chuseok and a wonderful autumn for all our parents 
and families. Once again, we express our sincere gratitude for your unwavering 
support. 

 

Best regards, 

New Life Korean School 
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